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In this issue… 

• Nzsummer series apricots now available to order 

• NZ market reporter vacancy 

• Meetings 

 
Nzsummer series apricots now available to order 
The Apricot Co Interim Board is excited that these three new apricot varieties have reached the 
commercialisation stage and are ready for release. To place orders for commercial quantities of 
budwood in the 2019 budding season, you need to express your interest early to secure the new 
varieties. Read more. 

 
NZ market reporter vacancy 
Summerfruit NZ is looking for a talented and enthusiastic person to fill the NZ market reporter 
vacancy. This role involves researching and writing the weekly market update throughout the season 
for growers, wholesalers and retailers. If you have knowledge of the fresh produce industry, a 
passion for quality summerfruit and enjoy working autonomously, we welcome your application. 
Read more. 

 
Meetings 

19 November Food Act workshop Havelock North 2.30pm Community Centre 

22 November Food Act workshop Alexandra 2.00pm The Cellar Door 

5 December Phytosanitary Alexandra 8.45am The Cellar Door 

27-28 February Board meeting Hastings 9.00am TBC 

 
Contact us 

Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/nzsummer-series-now-available-to-order/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/nz-market-reporter-vacancy-at-summerfruit-nz/
mailto:info@summerfruitnz.co.nz
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/

